
2022-2023 Committee Members: 

1. FCS Instructor: Emma Howard 

2. Administrator: Eddie Creech 

3. Student: Wyatt Miles 

4. Parent: Renea Branson  

5. Teacher: Robin Sanders 

6. Business Representative: Lacey Sanders 

7. Industry Representative: Landon Smith  

 

Meeting was conducted in-person (room 201) at Harlan County High School. All members were 

welcomed to the meeting and thanked for their willingness to participate. 

 

Discussion Points: 

 Perkins funds were discussed. Perkins grant funds career and technical education initiatives in 

secondary and post-secondary schools across the country. (Ex’s here: Agriculture, E-commerce, 

JROTC, Marketing, Web Development, etc.)  

 New items needed: Dish drainers, stoves on right side (were just repaired- may have been a 

short), organizational products for cabinets, serving spoons, etc. Ice machine is currently broke. 

 Opportunities to cook: Youth Service Center/Volleyball events – provides hands-on experience, 

weekly labs. 

 Lab Fees $10 /Term, Funding. 

 EOP Testing – 2 credits in Pathway. Discussed benefits of taking EOP test and what the EOP test 

is. Career and Technical Education End-of-Program (CTE EOP) Assessment for Articulated Credit 

is one measure of career readiness as a postsecondary readiness indicator for Kentucky's 

accountability system. 

 Industrial Kitchen next door that we are not able to use. Noted that experience cooking for large 

groups in an industrial kitchen would be great. 

 The floor was opened for any questions or concerns. 

 Meeting was closed. Thanks everyone for coming. 

 


